
Subject: Re:	Supt	comments
Date: Thursday,	December	14,	2017	at	12:34:49	PM	Eastern	Standard	Time
From: Kathleen	V.	Hanks
To: Kirsten	Coombs
CC: Board	Member's	Email

Kirsten,

For the Public Hearing on September 28, there were 13 people who testified. Out of
that 13, 7 supported the hiring of Dr. Martirano, 3 only listed characteristics to seek,
and 2 were oppose to hiring the interim.

Regarding Written Testimony received, there were 57 emails received. Out of that 57,
50 supported the hiring of Dr. Martirano and 7 only listed characteristics to seek. The
community can still submit written testimony via email so this number is subject to
change.

All written testimony submitted is posted in BoardDocs under the Superintendent
Search Public Hearing on September 28 under the Meetings Tab. Paper copies are also
in the Board Office. For the Public Hearing, the video is available as the majority of
people did not submit written testimony. I did view the video to obtain the information
above.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Kind regards,

Kathy Hanks
Administrator
Board of Education of Howard County
Phone:  410-313-7194
Fax:  410-313-6833

From:	Kirsten	Coombs
Sent:	Wednesday,	December	13,	2017	6:24	PM
To:	Kathleen	V.	Hanks
Cc:	Board	Member's	Email
Subject:	Supt	comments
 
Kathy,

You mentioned that of the comments on the free form, 50% indicated support of Dr. M.



What is the email testimony tally? & public hearing tally?

Thank you!

Kirsten Coombs
Sent from my Board iPhone


